
From: Audrey Green < >  

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 6:44 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Fwd: Support… for Draft Bylaw 129 

 

We fully support Draft Bylaw 129 . It provides a fair COMPROMISE to the problems that were 

created within the community by the controversial changes made in Bylaw 114. 

 

David and Audrey Green 

  

South Pender 

 


